
You are cordially invited to a 1L Winter 
reception at Thompson Coburn LLP

Thursday, December 22, 2016
5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Cocktails and appetizers will be served

Thompson Coburn LLP
One US Bank Plaza, 35th Floor

St. Louis, MO 63101 

Please RSVP by December 18, 2016 
to Samantha Aubuchon at  

saubuchon@thompsoncoburn.com
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